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Paul Maggie

From: Getz, Rae [Rae.Getz@wdt.edu]
Sent: Thursday, February 03, 2011 12:56 PM
To: Paul Maggie
Cc: Martin, Sharon; Julia McGraw
Subject: Raffle request

Maggie Paul 
City Attorney’s Office 
300 6th St. 
Rapid City, SD  57701 
Or FAX : 394-6633 
 

 
Re: WDT Lions Raffle  

 
Dear Ms. Paul: 
 
I am a member of the Western Dakota Tech Lions Club and I am writing this letter to request
permission to conduct a raffle on the campus of WDT. 
WDT Lions  is a non-profit organization.  We would like to purchase a Samsung Galaxy Tablet and raffle
it off. We would begin selling on 2/22/11 (pending your acknowledgement/approval).  
The funds raised will be used to assist in the management of our WDT Auto Cross and toward the
various other Lions’ projects, including but not limited to, on-going vision/hearing impaired assistance.  
If you have any other questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Lucille "Rae" Getz, M.S. 
Counselor 
Western Dakota Tech 
605‐718‐2418 
Rae.Getz@WDT.edu  
 
“It is suggested that educational equity should no longer mean equality of access but equality of results.” - Juan Eduardo S. Garcia-Huidobro 
 


